
Illness Policy
If a child becomes ill while at school, parents will be notified and requested to pick up
the child at the earliest convenience. Children who have a fever of 100 degrees or
higher, are vomiting, have diarrhea, or show signs of a communicable disease will be
removed from the classroom to a quiet area, parents will be called, and pick up should
follow within the hour. Children will not be able to return to school until the symptoms
have disappeared and the child is fever free (without the use of a fever-reducing
medication) for 24 hours. We reserve the right to ask for a doctor’s note if a child has
been absent for more than three days.


